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September 22, 2025 
 
 
 
Mr. Brandon Wood, Executive Director 
Texas Commission on Jail Standards 
P.O. Box 12985 
Austin, Texas 78711-2985 
 
Dear Mr. Wood: 
 
 Pursuant to the Government Code, §511.016 (a), a copy of an audit report dated September 
22, 2025, from Ms. Patrice Hills, CIA, CFE, internal auditor certified II, is enclosed. The audit 
report is a review of the operations of the El Paso County Jail Commissary for the period April 1, 
2024 to June 31, 2025. 
 
 If we can be of any assistance in this regard, please let us know. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Barbara Parker 
      County Auditor 
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